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Hi Alekka,

Please include the following in the supporting documents for the April 12, 2022
Borough Assembly meeting.

Dear Haines Borough Administration and Borough Assembly Members,

Wow! After listening to recorded excerpts from the secret Ports and Harbors
Advisory Committee meeting and then knowing that Haines borough officials
blatantly lied at this week's Planning Commission meeting, saying the
recommended improvements had nothing to do with mining interests, I think we
have perfect material for a comedy routine. That is, if it weren't such a
serious matter.

The majority of Haines residents have been and continue to be opposed to an ore
dock. Since the Haines Borough Assembly serves the people of Haines, there is
only one course of action to be taken on Resolution 22-04-963 - NO ACTION.

Kristin Hathhorn
Mark Battaion
8 Mile Mud Bay Road

mailto:hathbat@gmail.com
mailto:afullerton@haines.ak.us

